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MONTANA HEALTHCARE PROGRAMS NOTICE 
November 22, 2021 

 FQHC and RHC Providers 

Reminder 

Clinical Pharmacist Practitioner 

Per Administrative Rule of Montana (ARM) 37.86.4408, FQHC and RHC providers that employ a Clinical 
Pharmacist Practitioner (CPP) must submit a change in scope of services to the Department prior to receiving 
reimbursement for CPP services.  

Upon approval of the change in scope of service, revenue code 779 must accompany procedure codes 99605 
and 99606 for a qualifying visit between the CPP and Montana Healthcare Programs member. Reimbursement 
will be provided at the facility-specific prospective payment system (PPS) rate. 

The legal basis for the Collaborative Practice Drug Therapy Management Program can be found in 
ARM 37.86.901; ARM 37.86.902; and ARM 37.86.905.  

FQHC and RHC encounter requirements are defined in ARM 37.86.4402. 

Contact Information 
If you have any questions, please contact: 
FQHC and RHC Program Officer – (406) 444-7018 

For additional information, contact Montana Provider Relations at (800) 624-3958 or (406) 442-1837 or 
email MTPRHelpdesk@conduent.com. 

Visit the Montana Healthcare Programs Provider Information website at https://medicaidprovider.mt.gov. 
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